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Flyer The Chapman Elementary  School 

Dear Chapman Families, 
 

We are so excited to begin 
preparations for celebrate 
Grandparents’ and Special 
Friends’ Day on October 
31st.  Grandparents and 
special friends are invited 
to  join us for a morning of 
celebration.  
 
Festivities will begin at 8:15am 
in the auditorium, followed by 
our costume parade.  After the 
parade, there will be time for 
grandparents and special 
friends to visit classrooms. All 
will be wrapped up around 

10:00am.  If your family 
does not wish to participate 
in the parade, we are more 
than happy to provide 
accommodations. 
  

Some reminders as our 
costume parade 
approaches:   
  

  Students' faces must be 
entirely visible. No masks 
allowed. 
  No weapons (even light 
sabers). 
  No fake blood or gory 
makeup. 
 Please be culturally 

sensitive when choosing 
costumes 
 Costumes should follow 
usual school dress codes. 
  
Please keep in mind that 
students will be walking 
outside in their costumes, so 
comfortable, warm clothing 
and shoes should be part of 
the costume or able to be 
worn underneath. 
  

We look forward to seeing 
you all at this special event. 
  

With gratitude, 
  

Ms. Vawter 

Assistant Principal’s Message 

Events 

 

10/29 NO SCHOOL-Teacher Planning Day 

10/30—11/2 Book Fair 

10/30—11/9 Book Harvest 

10/31 Costume Parade, Grandparents and 

Special Friends Day 

11/2 Color Day 

Instagram @ChapmanSwifts 

SAVE THE DATE: The Swift Community Dinner is 

scheduled for Wednesday, November 14,              

5-7:30 pm. Details to come! 



Weekly Edition   ׀   Issue #7   October 17, 2018   . 

Information 

Instagram @ChapmanSwifts 

Got books?  
The sixth annual Children’s Book Harvest 
book drive is coming soon!  
We’re partnering with The Children’s Book 
Bank to bring you the sixth annual Children's 
Book Harvest book drive because ALL chil-
dren, regardless of means, should grow up 
surrounded by and experiencing books! Bring 
in your outgrown gently used books appro-
priate for babies, toddlers, and elementary 
age children. Gently used books in good con-
dition and even new books are welcome. 
Drop off your books in the main entrance 
lobby from October 30 to November 9! 

For more information contact Yuliya Lucey, ylucey@yahoo.com 

 
Reminder: 

The PTA would like your feedback on parent education nights. Please take the one-minute 
survey at friendsofchapman.org or access it directly here: 

https://goo.gl/forms/wYe04Gbimzk8cYdn1 
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